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DATE: 4/12/2020
SUBJECT: Address correction for structure fire
BY: Assistant Chief D. Edwards

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Structure Fire
CASE NO.:
INCIDENT DATE: 4/12/2020
INCIDENT TIME: 2017
INCIDENT LOCATION: 319 N 60th Ave West
 

The correct address for tonight's structure fire is 319 N 60th Ave West. The previous press release had indicated the address
was 317 N 60th Ave West but was incorrect.

   
   


